## John Sych

From: Sent: Rob Larrea <rlarrea8@gmail.com> Wednesday, May 25, 2022 11:10 AM

To:

John Sych; Mike Green

Subject:

Chick - fil - A Project Meeting

John/Mike,

I would like to thank you for taking the time to meet with me yesterday regarding the Chick-fil-A project. The meeting was very helpful and I appreciate everyone's patience as we worked through the project's approval, violation concerns and possible solutions to your concerns. As of today, I will be the primary contact for the Chick-fil-A team, so please feel free to contact me directly with any questions or concerns, no matter how small. I am confident that we will be able to provide you with a short term solution to the circulation, additional parking, and queuing of vehicles in a timely manner. Together, we will evaluate their effectiveness over the summer months with the intent of making them our long term solution. We are committed to openly working with you so that you can confidently provide the PC with consistent updates on our progress. In doing so, I intend to have a site plan before you for discussion prior to your June 8th PC meeting.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Rob Larrea, AICP Principal | Land Use Planner Community Planning & Land Use Consulting 231-944-3031